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From: Marina Sharifi
To: Equal Opportunities Commission
Subject: Ordinances 5.19 and 5.20
Date: Monday, August 10, 2020 7:00:13 PM

Dear Members of the Equal Opportunities Committee, 

With the introduction of the Alder Work Group’s ordinance creating Sections 5.19 and 5.20 of
the Madison General Ordinances establishing the Office of the Independent Police Monitor
and the Police Civilian Oversight Board, we have a chance here in Madison to bring the
community into policing and integrate the police fully with the communities they serve. As a
member of the Madison community, I am writing to urge you to continue to be a
positive part of this historic effort and to pass the ordinance as written. 

Sincerely,
Marina Sharifi, MD
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